
Friday, December 4 

Happy National Cookie Day! 

  
Lunch (Friday, Dec. 4) - cheeseburger flatbread or beef soft taco 

 

Announcements 

● Springs Valley Community Schools will operate 100% virtually beginning 

Monday, December 7 through December 22. This is for all students preK-12. We 

will have no classes in the buildings. All classes will be held online. This change is 

due to an excessive number of staff on quarantine due to being close contacts. 

We still have low numbers of positive cases as we have been reporting for the 

past few weeks. 

● On Monday, December 7 and Tuesday, December 8, students will have assignments 
from their teachers posted on Google Classroom. 

● Starting Wednesday, students will receive Google Meet invitations from their 
teachers. This is how they will join the class online.  

● Wednesday, JR/SR high students will be on a ​two-hour delay schedule​ daily with 
classes starting at 10:10. They will meet with each teacher at the normal class time 
for that schedule. This schedule will be followed every day.  There will be ​no early 
Wednesday release. ​Vocational students​ will be virtual but at 8:10 (Paoli 
welding and mechanics classes). 

● Students are expected to be on time to class. Log in early. Attendance will be taken. 
Attendance will be based on participation and completion of class assignments. 

● All athletics will continue as scheduled. This is because we are going virtual for 
staffing reasons, not COVID cases in the school. This includes practices and games 
at all levels. 

● Please continue to report all positive COVID tests and close contact situations to the 
school. This is important for record-keeping and for making sure our athletes 
remains safe 
 

 

Athletics 

6:00 V/JV Boys Basketball vs North Daviess 

Saturday 

10:00 7th/8th Girls Basketball at Jasper 

12:00 V/JV Girls Basketball vs White River Valley 

 

The happiest people are the givers, not the takers. 

Happy Friday!  


